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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Thomas, James (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Monday, July 20, 2020 11:04 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: 1670 7th St E 

Hello  Mai 
 
This was a vacant bldg. that LHO gave 30 days to come into compliance and  they did not by the compliance date of June 
5, 202.  There was a referral that came in about the sewer drain and that is what I was there for on the 15, there are still 
nopermits for the dryer and the hot water heater 
 

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Friday, July 17, 2020 10:17 AM 
To: Thomas, James (CI-StPaul) <james.thomas@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: *CI-StPaul_FireSupervisor <FireSupervisor@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) 
<marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 1670 7th St E  
 
Hi James, 
Lolita Francisco has been calling our office daily.  There was an inspection July 15.  Will there be a new order going 
out?  There are no notes in system as well.  I told her to check back on Monday. 
 
 

 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 
 
 


